Vestry Minutes Summary

December 18, 2013

The annual Christmas dinner for members of the Vestry and their spouses was held at Senior Warden Kevin Williams' house.

After an opening prayer, Kevin provided a status update on David Hodges and Chantal McKinney.

Junior Warden Ed Colhoun reported that Judy Ingram and Tom McDowell expect the Preschool will be back in their rooms by January 6 after flooding on two floors of the Education Building from HVAC pipes.

Kevin reported that Don Goodheart had called Bishop Curry to say he had St. Paul's in his mind and heart and wanted to do whatever he could to assist our parish. A conference call was arranged on December 19 to discuss Don Goodheart as a possible Interim Rector.

Kevin introduced the Rev. Canon Michael Hunn, Canon to the Ordinary for the Diocese of North Carolina, who reviewed the options for a permanent Rector search.